
April 20, 2005 

CITY of THE DALLES 
313 COURT STREET 

THE DALLES , OR 97058 

(541) 296-5481 

PUBLIC MEE'fING CAJ~CELIJATI«)N 

The Historic Landmarks Commission meeting of April 27, 2005 has 
been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 
May 25, 2005 at 4:00 P.M. in the City Hall Council Chambers. 

Thank you! 

Remen1ber Mother's Day 
rVIay 8th 




